
Total Calls for Service 

 

 

1-Abandoned Vehicle 

1-Alarm-Business (False) 

3-Alarm-Residential (False) 

1-Animal Call-Dog 

1-Assist other Agency 

1-Assist the Public 

1-Disturbance 

1-Field Contact 

1-Information Report 

1-Suspicious Vehicle 

1-Violation of State Vehicle Laws 

 

 

Calls of Interest 

 

Offense: Disturbance 

Date: 08.20.2017 

Time: 0132 hours 

Location: 15700 blk. San Pedro 

 

An Officer was dispatched to a restaurant located in the 15700 block of San Pedro Ave. in 

reference to a disturbance. Upon arrival, the officer made contact with the shift manager, who 

advised that another employee was being disrespectful and rude. The shift manager advised they 

had asked the employee to leave the restaurant, but the employee refused, so the police were 

called. According to both parties they were having a work related argument. The employee stated 

they refused to take part in the argument with the shift manager. The employee also threatened to 

report the shift manager to the corporate supervisor. The shift manager called the General 

Manager of the store who allegedly became upset with the shift manager for calling police for 

this matter and refused to ask police to intervene or give any party a Criminal Trespass Warning. 

There was no criminal acts committed in the matter. No further action was taken. 

 

Offense:  Abandoned Vehicle  

Date:  08.21.17 

Time:  1452 hours 

Location:  400 blk. West Bitters Road 

 

Officers’ received a call for an abandoned vehicle that was blocking the driveway to a residence.  

Officers’ made location, but were unable to locate the vehicle owner.  As a result, the vehicle 

was towed to free the driveway.   

 

 



Offense:  Assist the Public 

Date:  08.26.17 

Time:  0039 hours 

Location:  15700 blk. San Pedro  

 

An officer observed a vehicle parked with the hazard lights on in the 15700 block of San Pedro 

Avenue. Contact was made with the driver who stated they ran out of gas. The officer provided a 

courtesy ride to a local gas station so the driver could purchase some fuel for their vehicle.  Due 

to the hurricane, the first fuel station was out of gas, so the driver was taken to a second station.  

Upon purchasing fuel, the officer returned the driver to their vehicle and assisted with putting the 

fuel in the vehicle. The driver was able to start the vehicle and drive off.  

 

 

 

Just a reminder from your Crime Prevention Section 

 

If you would like a home inspection from our Crime Prevention officer, please call City Hall and 

ask for Sergeant Ben Richard to schedule an appointment.   

 

If you need fingerprint cards taken you can have them done at City Hall during normal business 

hours. 

 

Please remember the primary way to get a hold of the on duty officer is through the Bexar 

County Sheriff’s Office at 210.335.6000.     

 

Chief Morales 

 

Please feel free to forward this e-mail to anyone you feel may be interested. Residents may sign 

up for e-mail updates at http://www.hcv.org/emailsubscribe.htm or by clicking the icon at the top 

of the main page at http://www.hcv.org.  Your e-mail address is kept confidential and is not 

shared with anyone. 
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http://www.hcv.org/

